
TOWN OF PINE RIVER 

LINCOLN COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Town of Pine River Planning and Zoning Committee will  

hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. to take testimony on  

the item listed below. 

ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT 

Zoning Ordinance change affecting Permitted Uses within R-2 Rural and A-1  
Agricultural Districts to allow Agritourism and Farm Family Wedding Barn Businesses.  

Upon completion of the public hearing, the Town of Pine River Planning and  
Zoning Committee will make recommendations on the proposed Zoning Ordinance, as  
amended. Following the Hearing, at the monthly Town Meeting, the Town of Pine River 
Board of Supervisors will consider adoption of the proposed Ordinance, as amended.  

To view the specific language proposed for the Zoning Ordinance amendment go to 

www.townofpineriver.com or contact Clerk Herdt at 715-536-7687 to view the file. 

The Hearing will be held at the Town of Pine River Hall, N1647 Deer Run Ave., Merrill WI 

54452. All parties wishing to be heard are requested to be present. Both written and oral 

testimony will be entered into the record.  

Please Recycle.      Amanda Herdt, Clerk  

 


